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As my time in the Missouri House of Representatives comes to a close, I find myself reflecting on the incredible honor it 

has been to serve as your representative in Jefferson City. Representing you has been one of the most rewarding and 

humbling experiences of my life, and I am profoundly grateful for the trust you placed in me to be the voice for our 

community and our shared values. 

 

Over the years, I’ve worked hard to address the issues that matter most to you—whether it was strengthening education, 

supporting small businesses, protecting our freedoms, or ensuring our community received the resources it needs to thrive. 

These efforts would not have been possible without your input, your support, and your belief in the power of working 

together to create positive change. 

 

I am proud of the work we have done and thankful relationships I’ve built with community leaders, local organizations, 

and countless individuals. Your voices have guided me, and your stories have inspired me. 

 

While I will no longer be serving in the Missouri House, my dedication to our community and its success remains 

unwavering. I look forward to finding new ways to contribute and to continuing my service in a different capacity. This is 

not a goodbye but rather the beginning of a new chapter where I will remain your neighbor, your advocate, and your 

friend. 

 

From the bottom of my heart, thank you for allowing me to represent you. Your trust and support have been a privilege I 

will always cherish. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rep. Ron Copeland 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
I want to thank my family for their support through the last four years.  

 

 

 

If you would like to unsubscribe to this Capitol Report, 
Please contact: barbwilde@house.mo.gov. 
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